
City of Fort Wayne, Indiana
American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA)

State Local Fiscal Recovery Fund (SLFRF) Grant Opportunity

CERTIFICATION OF NO TAX LIABILITY

Date

By signing this certification, I certify that the entity for which I am applying as the representative does not have any tax liability 
to the IDOR.  I understand that I am waived of the requirement to submit Proof of Good Standing with the IDOR.  I understand 
that falsely representing a lack of tax liability with the IDOR will automatically disqualify me from receiving funds and/or result 
in the revocation of awarded funds.

Signature of Authorized Applicant / Entity Representative

A requirement of the City of Fort Wayne's American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) State and Local Fiscal Recovery Fund (SLFRF) 
Grant Opportunity Application is Proof of Good Standing with the Indiana Department of Revenue (IDOR) in the form of a letter 
from the IDOR or a screenshot from IDOR's portal, INTIME.  

However, the City of Fort Wayne recognizes that not all applicants have tax liability to the Indiana Department of Revenue (such 
as payroll tax or sales tax), and therefore, are not required to submit Proof of Good Standing with the Indiana Department of 
Revenue as part of the grant application package.  

In lieu of Proof of Good Standing, the City asks applicants to certify that they do not have any tax liability and submit this form as 
part of their application package.
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